
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Sign of the Week 
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This week’s sign is

Good listening

Don’t forget to give this a
try at home.

Safer Parking 

Please can parents/families consider
where you are parking on Sandy
Road and not park on double yellow
lines.  This is for the safety of all of
our families and most importantly,
our children.  The car park is
available for your use at morning
and collection times.  

As we entered October this week, we were excited to
celebrate Black History Month.  This year’s theme, “Reclaiming
Narratives”, focuses on highlighting authentic stories and
voices from Black History.  Throughout the month, our
curriculum in Reception and Year 1 will feature aspects of
Black History - an example of this can be found in Year 1
exploring a teacher and artist; Alma Thomas and re-creating
her unique artistic style.   We believe that celebrating Black
History Month is crucial in fostering an inclusive and
respectful school environment whilst allowing the children to
appreciate the diversity that enriches our school and local
community and also understanding the importance of
equality and justice. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
Black History Month

This week we launched into the beginning of 
Black History Month.

Reception’s core text this week was ‘The Colours of Us’
which explores different skin colours and the children

explored this further when they created their
handprints. 

Year 1 have been exploring the art of Alma
Thomas.  They explored her artwork which was

created using watercolours. 



Hundred Acre Wood 
93%

Neverwood Forest
95% 

ATTENDANCE
W/C 30.09.2024

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 96.4 %

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
97%

Baobab Tree 
98% 

SAFEGUARDING
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

In our technology-driven world, ensuring children’s online safety is more crucial than ever.
Although there’s plenty of advice in the media about responsible internet use for kids, some of
it can be misleading. The National College, a nationally accredited training and information
provider, is currently offering courses for parents and carers. One of these courses is titled
“Online Safety for Parents of Children.” We highly recommend all parents take advantage of
this free course. You can sign up using the link provided here:  

https://nationalcollege.com/courses/os-for-parents-carers-of-
children-aged-3-7 

Our launch of Black History Month has
developed children’s knowledge and
understanding of diversity and our

community.  Some great work!  Well done!

9th October - SEND information session
with Miss Ingrams, 9am, Main Hall 

Interventions 

10th October - World Mental Health Day 
Children can support the day by wearing
yellow with their uniform!

11th October - Little Recyclers Collection
in the morning - bring in your donations!

Reception - Bri’elle, Maaran, Zhuri, Jacob M
Year 1 - Mayode, David, Anthony, Tiyan

Reception - Hezekiah,
Kayden, Duaa, Kairo-Israel
Year 1 - Cillian, Summer,

Marvelous, Daania
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COMMUNITY  

Charlton Women have an
upcoming game vs Sunderland

at The Valley Stadium this
Sunday, october 6th. 

They are offering a discount
code for 50% off our tickets. The

code is 'Schools-12967'

Ticket prices: 
Adults: £10 ( 50% off is £5)
Kids: £1 (50% off is 50p) 

t
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  GOVERNOR SPOTLIGHT

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

We are pleased to introduce Edyta Sipta as a Parent Governor
for Lime Wood Primary School. Edyta has been a committed
member of the Governing Board for the past year, bringing

her passion and expertise to her role in overseeing Universal
Design for Learning (UDL) and EdTech, ensuring all students

can fully engage with the curriculum.

Edyta’s career as the Head of Graphics at a leading
international architectural practice has provided her with
extensive experience in leadership, creative direction, and

project management. She applies her skills in driving
innovation and collaboration to her work with the school.

Edyta's focus as Parent Governor is on making education
accessible for every student, removing obstacles to learning
through UDL and the use of technology. She is committed to

helping the school provide a supportive space where all
children can thrive and develop their individual strengths.

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

